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Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Welcome Back  

We would like to take this opportunity to welcome you all back to school and 

thank you all for your support for making it as smooth as possible.  With the 

collective efforts of everyone, we have achieved 98.48% attendance, which 

is fantastic. It has been wonderful to have the children back in and there 

has been a constant buzz around the building since they have all returned, 

which is just how the school should be.  The children have certainly been 

making up for lost time with their friends and have really enjoyed the oppor-

tunity to spend time together.  We have been settling back into routines for 

learning, and the children have been taking this in their stride.  Have a look 

at some of the pictures at the end of the newsletter to see what they have 

been up to.   

 

Thank you Teach First  

As a school, we have been very fortunate to have had the support from 

Teach First in developing our school over the last couple of years.  During 

the lockdown, Teach First wanted to do something for us that would really 

help and make a difference, so they decided to donate Chromebooks to the 

school.  They have been very gratefully received and they have already be-

come a valuable resource in the classrooms.  So we would like to send a huge 

thank you to them for their generous donation.  

https://www.facebook.com/godshillprimary.co.uk/
https://twitter.com/GodshillPrimary


Reminders 

PE Days 

Please send your child into school wearing the correct school PE kit on the following 

days: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Change of Contact Details  

If anyone has changed their address, phone number, doctors, emergency numbers, 

email addresses etc; then please either phone or email the office, so that we can up-

date our records.  

 

Free School Meals:  

Did you know that even if your child is in year R - 2 and receiving a universal free 

school meal, if you are in receipt of certain benefits, school can receive an additional 

£1,320 per year which could help support your child with costs towards school trips, 

special resources or additional support? Registering is quick and easy, if you think you 

may qualify you can pick up a form from the school office or contact Mrs Knight at 

school who can help you with the registration process. There is also a link under our 

ôLinksõ tab on our school website. Alternatively, you can apply online on the IW Council 

website https://www.iow.gov.uk/Council/OtherServices/Free -School-Meals/Tasks  
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